

Dear Parents:

Date Submitted: January 6th, 2020

The 8th Grade Students have been given permission to take a trip to *Philadelphia*, *PA to visit Gettysburg* and *Philadelphia* on *April 15th-17th*, 2020 Transportation for this trip will be provided by Academy Bus Service a properly insured carrier. The cost of the trip will be \$300 per student(42) and \$150 per chaperone (10)plus (\$58.25) for the background check. This amount includes transportation, lodging, and some meals.

The first deposit is due on **February 3**, **2020** (\$100) and the second deposit is due on **February 24th** (\$200). In addition, it is recommended that each participant have an additional \$50 -\$100 to cover the cost of souvenirs, personal items, and **food**. We will be sending out a google sign up on February 3rd at 9:00 am. We will take students on a first come first serve basis. You will need to have the google document <a href="https://bit.ly/20s78GM">https://bit.ly/20s78GM</a>, permission slip filled out, and the deposit to secure your student's spot on the trip. We can only take **42** students. We will be taking them on a first come first serve basis.

Please be advised that **ALL** field trips are subject to cancellation **AT ANY TIME** by the Board of Education, the Superintendent of Schools or the Superintendent's designee, when in their sole discretion, cancellation is in the best interests of students and staff. In such cases, parents and students bear the risk of loss for financial or other commitments they have made. The Board of Education, its employees and agents will not be responsible for any losses arising from cancellations. In the event that you decide to cancel the trip for your student, you will not be refunded a deposit unless their spot can be filled by another student who wishes to go on the trip.

The group will be accompanied by teachers and adult chaperones in accordance with the established ratio of adults to the number of students taking the trip. The students will leave the school on April 15th at **7:30 am** and return by 3:30 PM on April 17th. Please sign and return the lower part of this form to the school if your child has your permission to go on this trip. If you would like to chaperone please contact Ms. Motsco (smotsco@mycsp.org). We would love for you to join us!

APPROVED:

Chesapeake Science Point Public Charter School

Pincipal

Chesapeake Science Point Public Charter School

School

PERMISSION SLIP

Please complete and return to Ms. Motsco

has my permission to make the trip to Philadelphia and Gettysburg, PA on April

15th-17th 2020. I (we) believe that the necessary precautions and plans for the care and supervision of my child during this trip will be taken. I understand I may be responsible for payment in the event of cancellation (by the county or myself) or postponement of the field trip.

Phone number in case of emergency

Parent/Guardian Signature